Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
MIMAROPA Region

May 16, 2023

MEMORANDUM

FOR e The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd.,
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer
SUBJECT : POSTING OF STREAMER IN CELEBRATION OF MONTH OF
THE OCEAN

Respectfully submitted is the report on the Posting of Streamer in Celebration of
Month of the Ocean. The said streamer is displayed within the vicinity of the DENR-PENRO
Occidental Mindoro specifically in the area beside the gate where it is visible not only to the
employees coming in to the office but also to the clients and citizens passing by in the area.
The streamer will be displayed up to end of the month of May.

For information and record.

ERN . TANADA

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
E-mail: msd_ocemdo@yahoo.com / denroccmin04@yahoo.com



Republic of the Philippines

Department of Environment and Natural Resources

PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
MIMAROPA Region

POSTING OF STREAMER IN CELEBRATION OF MONTH OF THE OCEAN

As part of the celebration of Month of the Ocean, the Department of Environment and
Natural Resources- Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Office (DENR-PENRO)
Occidental Mindoro posted a Month of the Ocean streamer with the theme “Sustainably Feed
the Global Population.”

Joining the nations in the celebration, DENR PENRO strategically displayed the
streamer at the front of the PENRO compound near the entrance gate. In this way, not only
the employees will be reminded of what is being celebrated this month but also the clients
going in and out for their inquiries and transactions.

Additionally, citizens passing by in the vicinity will also be informed about the global
celebration.

The Month of the Ocean streamer will be displayed up to the last day of the month.
Beside the posting of streamer, DENR PENRO also conducted a coastal clean-up activity last
May 12, 2023 to support ocean sustainability and conservation.

Prepared by:
\T Y G. SALUTA
Planging Support Staff

Reviewed by:

@WBUTAN
Planntfig Officer 1/ Information Officer
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